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412 Blvd of the Allies Office Build-Out 
IFB #600-01-21 

ADDENDUM NO.2 
 
This addendum issued January 5, 2021 becomes in its entirety a part of the Request for Proposals 
RFP #600-01-21 as is fully set forth herein: 
 
Item 1: Q: “Will this be an on-site meeting or a virtual meeting?  Could you let us know the 
details so we can plan on attending?” 
 

A: The pre-bid meeting will be held in person on January 19th at 10am.  The 
address is 412 Blvd of the Allies Pittsburgh, PA 15219.  Please enter the building at the front doors 
on Blvd of the Allies at which point we will have signage and/or someone directing contractors to 
the basement conference room where the meeting will be held.    After the discussion we will then 
proceed to walk the floors included in the scope of work.  We will be practicing social distancing 
during the meeting.  Masks will be required to attend.  
 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2 
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